
 
 
 
 
 
 

1 Worrall Drive, Wouldham  Kent  ME1 3GE 
: 01634 861434   Email: office@wouldham.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher : Mrs Victoria Baldwin BSc (Hons) NPQH 

 
Friday 1st December 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are delighted to share the information that this academic year, the school will be putting on a 
Year 6 leavers event in school, to be decided by the children themselves, organised and fundraised for 
by the Year 6s over the course of the year. Every child will be able to participate as they will all have 
raised the necessary funds to make it happen! 
 
The children will be taking the lead in hosting various fundraising events, with the support of the  
Year 6 staff and PTA (Friends), to raise funds for the Leaver’s Event at the end of the academic year. 
We believe that this initiative will provide the Year 6 students with a wonderful opportunity to 
enhance their entrepreneurial skills through activities such as debating, budgeting, and advertising, 
thereby gaining valuable real-world experiences. 
 
As in previous years, we warmly welcome a parent representative to organise leavers' hoodies, which 
the children will have the opportunity to wear at school from Monday 15th July. This has proven to be 
a cherished memento for our Year 6 leavers, and we greatly appreciate the efforts put forth by the 
parent representative in organising this aspect of the leavers' celebrations. 
 
Term 6 will host the following important leavers' events: 
 
- Leavers' performance on the 16th July at 2pm and 6pm. 
- Autograph books will be provided for each child and handed out on 17th July. 
- The leavers' event, to be held in school, will take place on 19th July. 
- Finally, the Leavers' service, scheduled for 23rd July, will be a poignant occasion where the children 
will be presented with their bibles and have the opportunity to ring the school bell, marking the end 
of their time at our school. Parents/carers welcome to attend this service. 
 
We are looking forward to celebrating the achievements and growth of our Year 6 students as they 
prepare to move on to the next phase of their educational journey. Please do not hesitate to reach 
out if you have any queries or if there is any additional way in which you would like to contribute to 
these milestones. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in making these events memorable for our Year 6 students. 
 
Kind Regards  
 
Mrs McGill and Miss Smart  
 


